NOVE&TIA

Transportation and
Infrastructure Renewal

April 11,2019

NOTIFICATION FOR CUPE EMPLOYEES (Local 1867)

An email sent to all government employees on April 10, 2019 regarding
pay plan increases for civil servants made reference to CUPE Highway
Workers (Local 1867). However, the details in the email contained dates
which do not apply to CUPE. For clarity, the following are previous and
upcoming CUPE pay plan increases and the effective dates:

Effective October 31, 2018: 0.5% (paid)
Effective November 1, 2018: 1.5% (paid)
Effective October 31, 2019: 0.5% (to be paid)
Effective November 1, 2019: 1.5% (to be paid)
Effective October 31, 2020: 0.5% (to be paid)
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